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From: Isis Charest 
Sent: Thursday, February 24, 2022 10:10:29 AM
To: City Council 
Subject: [EXTERNAL] Sidewalks
Sensitivity: Normal

CAUTION: This email originated from outside of the City of Shoreline. Do not click l inks or open attachments unless you recognize the sender and know the content
is safe.

I am a resident of Shoreline. I am also a member of Save Shoreline Trees
I have been fighting to protect trees ever since the Department Of Transportation cut down over 5,000 in our area to create a transport system to
help alleviate climate change issues.  Trees that do more to store carbon had to come down.

 Now it's sidewalks .. sidewalks put in on 5th Avenue Northeast to support this same transport system and CLIMSTE ISSUES
.
 However the existing plan is to cut down most of the tall elder trees because a sidewalk is more important. 
This should not be a sidewalk over Trees issue!
 Who will want to walk on a street with no trees with no shade in the heat that we're creating by cutting down all the Trees???
Pleas save as many as possible 
Isis Charest
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